
 

February 19, 2025  

Greetings from the Salina Symphony Guild! 

Dear Salina Symphony Youth Education member, 

The Symphony Guild sponsors a Summer Music Camp Scholarship Program, which is open 

to all students active in our education program.  We are unable to give scholarships to all 

who apply; therefore, we have developed guidelines for applications which will help in 

screening scholarship applicants. 

The scholarship application with the new guidelines for applying is included in this mailing 

and may also be printed from the Symphony website:  www.salinasymphony.org.  The 

deadline date for receiving applications is Sunday, April 13, 2025. The completed 

application form and other requirements outlined in the new guidelines can be turned in at 

the Guild table at the Youth Symphony concert on April 13, mailed to Joyce Eisenhour 

(address below), or emailed as attachments to dtcelloberquist@gmail.com. 

Joyce Eisenhour 

 114 E. Ray Ave. 

 Salina, KS  67401 

Scholarships will be awarded by May 11, 2025. 

We appreciate the contributions that Youth Symphony families have made in support of 

our fundraising projects for Salina Symphony educational programs.  Parents, if you are 

not currently a member of the Symphony Guild, we invite you to join us!  You may contact 

us via www.salinasymphony.org. 

If you have any questions, please call 785-342-0110 

Scholarship Committee Members 

Joyce Eisenhour, Chair 

Marylen Anderson 

Dena Berquist 
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